
Airport Manager

From:
Sent:

Kondapalli, Rajendra <rkondapalli@ncdot.gov>
Tuesday, September 5, 2023 5:22 PM
Gallas, Rebecca J; Bingham, Rachel S; Cyndy Falgout; Whitby, Caleb; Mann, Thomas L; 
Ferreira, Emily A; Peele, Robin D
[REQUEST] Complete and submit 2023 NCDOT Aviation SPAM agreement by Dec. 31 
2023 Letter of Agreement Airport Maintenance Services.docx

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Categories: Red Category

Dear N.C. General Aviation Airport Sponsor:

NCDOT Aviation's Safety, Preservation, and Maintenance (SPAM) Program helps publicly owned and operated airports 
perform safety and maintenance improvements at 100% state funding. To date, the SPAM Program has completed 
nearly $20 million worth of projects at N.C. airports. It is time to renew your program agreement so that NCDOT can 
continue to fund SPAM projects at your airport.

Please review and complete the attached Agreement for Airport Safety/Maintenance Projects and upload the 
completed agreement via this link by Dec. 31, 2023.

This new agreement will supersede all previous agreements. Executing this agreement does not commit NCDOT to a 
particular project but allows us to expeditiously complete a project once one has been identified and selected for 
completion.

Thank you for your cooperation in this process. Please feel free to contact me or your airport project manager if you 
have questions about this agreement or the SPAM Program.

Sincerely,

Raj Kondapalli, P.E.
Statewide Airports Program Manager 
Division of Aviation
North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT)

919 814 0559 office 
919 817 9509 mobile 
rkondapalli@ncdot.gov

1050 Meridian Drive 
Morrisville, NC 27560
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Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the 
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties
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